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From the Desk of Mrs. Cronin: 
 

August 24, 2015 

Welcome to a new school year!  

I am looking forward to a terrific year working with each of you.  For returning 

families, I can't wait to hear about your summer adventures.  For new families, I look 

forward to getting to know you and your children.  You are joining a warm and 

welcoming school community.  

As principal, I will continue to promote Hanlon’s core values while ensuring a 

strong partnership between home and school.  One of my most important roles is to 

support teachers, families, and children in fostering a school community that is safe, 

nurturing and fulfilling.  

The goal of Hanlon staff is to provide students with an environment that fosters 

a love of learning, sets high expectations for success, and promotes positive social and 

emotional development.  Together we will continue the success of the Hanlon 

community.  Throughout the year, I would love to hear your ideas, thoughts, concerns, 

and suggestions.  Your input is valuable to me. 

Warmly, 

Sarah 
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Westwood Public Schools does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, sex, age, religion, 
disability, national origin or sexual orientation.  If you need this document translated, please call 

 



the Westwood Public Schools’ Student Services Department at 781 326-7500 x1345 or email 
your request to mmartin@westwood.k12.ma.us Thank you. 
如果您需要翻译本文档，请致电Westwood的公立学校的学生服务部在781 326-7500 x1345或电子

邮件您的要求 mmartin@westwood.k12.ma.us 谢谢你。 
 x1345 7500-326 اذا بحاجة الى هذه الوثيقة المترجمة ، يرجى الاتصال على إدارة المدارس العامة ويستوود 'الخدمات الطلابية في
  أو على 781
 لك. لطلب كنتشكرmmartin@westwood.k12.ma.us البريد الالكتروني الخاص بك

 


